
Good Afternoon: 

I must say when I heard about HJR 201 I was quite concerned and troubled. 

As a senior living in Oregon for the last 47 years I don’t want to think about moving out of this State, 

however, putting another tax on our property will most likely force us to sell and leave. 

Living on a fixed income is already tough enough as the cost of everything continues to rise.  Adding one 

more tax…a state property tax when we already pay high property taxes locally, will negatively impact my 

family and many others already struggling to stretch our limited income even further. 

I don’t want to sell. I don’t want to leave.  Adding another tax like HJR 201 may force us out of our 

homes. 

Please consider how adding a State property tax will negatively impact seniors like myself and husband, 

and young families raising children.  

Please Vote No on HJR 201. 

Thank you, 

Merry Broughal 

  


